
Hi everyone. We’re now moving into the second half

of 2022, and if you haven’t yet got going on any

projects that you had planned for the year, this

could be the time to start. 

There are many important dates coming up this

month, but Thai-language learners will be especially

interested in National Thai Language Day, which is

celebrated on 29 July. When people first begin to

learn Thai, they often feel that pronunciation,

writing, spelling, and in fact everything about Thai is

really difficult! But after a little while, they begin

to realize that in fact it’s not just fun, but

interesting too.

So to celebrate National Thai Language Day,

this month, we’ve prepared a special

episode for you, and we’ve carried out a

little experiment to see whether Thais use

the same words and expressions to describe

different things.
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Sawàtdii

Khɔ̀ɔpkhun

๐ ๑ ๒ ๓ ๔ ๕ ๖ ๗ ๘ ๙ 

Mây·penray

khɔ̌ ɔthôot

สวัสดี

ขอบคุณ

ขอโทษ

ไม่เป็นไร

CHA-YEN ?
CHA- NOM ?

THǓŊ-SǍ Y ?

THǓŊ-RƆ́ƆN ? Check it out here !


